
 

 

 Queen of Hearts   - Through the Looking Glass 

April 2021 News and Views         

______________________________________________________ 
Dear Parents – We wish you a very peaceful and blessed Easter with your family.  Queen of Hearts will be closed Good Friday 

and Easter Monday.  I would like to thank you in advance for supporting our Charity of the Years over the next few months, the 

Hospice and the Animal Shelter, through Mini Pots of Care and our collective Walk for Hospice in May.  I would like to extend the 

thank you to our teachers who are helping the children link the caring for our plants and caring for people whilst painting, planting 

and walking.  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

It is lovely to see so many new families join us at both Queen of Hearts, Balmy Beach and Queen of Hearts, Owen Sound.  Please don’t hesitate 

to talk to me should you have any concerns or questions.  Thank you  Carron 

Our Character 

Attribute for April 

Helpful 

To offer assistance to 

others even if not 

asked to do so 

April Theme  

Transportation 

 

So many ways to get 

from A to B and we will 

be discovering them 

all....... 

 

 

Getting the most out of  

Queen of Hearts 
It is important to us that all children are 

given an equal opportunity to grow and 

develop, learning new things and join in 

new activities.  Structure and routine are 

key to how we do this.  Most of the 

structured learning takes place in the 

morning with more free play time in the 

afternoon.  It is our job to ensure your 

children feel loved, secure and ready for 

their next educational step. 

Parents – you can help your child by 

ensuring drop off times are before our 

Wake and Shake music and movement at 

8.30am or before morning snack at 

8.45am.  Your child will settle better and 

be ready and eager for all that waits them 

after morning snack.  They will have 

bonded with friends and feel much more a 

part of activities. This also makes for a 

smoother day for all the children in the 

class and limits disruptions to activities.  

If getting your child to school before 

8.45am at the latest on a regular basis is 

difficult please let Carron or Heather 

know. 

Thank you  

 

Easter  

We will be celebrating this very important time the week of  

March 29 

 

Queen of Hearts will be closed  

Good Friday and Easter Monday 

 

Spring request to parents 

We have hats on children 

all year round. As the sun 

starts to warm up please 

can you ensure your child 

has a sun hat at school. 

Please also apply 

sunscreen before your 

child comes to school so 

they are ready to play 

outside. Teachers will 

apply before children go 

out in the afternoon. 

Thank you 

 

Wacky Hair Day April 1st 
 

 

Team Jersey Day April 14th 

 

Earth Day  

To celebrate our wonderful planet and encouraging 

the care of our home we are going to be wearing 

green, blue or brown on 

Thursday April 22 

We will also be spending the week helping care for 

our planet, recycling, yard clean up and much more 

 

Little People 

Big Voices 

 

On Friday April 30 we will continue to look at 

ways to care for our earth. To show your support 

it would be great if you could send your child in 

green  


